
Please return your pledge card by April 17, 2016.  Thank you. 
 

 

   FY2017 Stewardship Campaign 
    For July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Name(s)  _________________________________________________ 

Address  __________________________________________________ 

City  __________________________  State  _____   Zip ____________ 

Email ____________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________________________________ 
 

Can your name be published to thank you for your pledge?  ($ amount will NOT be listed)       Yes         No 
 

I/We pledge $ ________________  in support of the Unitarian Universalist Church of Kent Mission and ministries 

for fiscal year 2017. 
 

 

 



“SPRINGING FORWARD”  in Our UUCK Stewardship Campaign 

Your dedicated annual Stewardship Campaign Team is always eager to improve our ways of doing things.  So . . . this year 

we are integrating some new approaches into our annual Stewardship Campaign process.        

            

Change 1:  As you see on the front of this pledge card, we are asking those of you who are renewing your pledges to 

consider raising the amount by selecting one of the three suggested percentage rate increases.  If you have not previously 

pledged, we are asking you to consider making a formal commitment to the Church and its budget process by pledging for 

the upcoming year. 

 

Change 2:  You will not receive an individual canvassing call during this year’s Campaign.  But please know that we are 

happy to respond to any questions, concerns, etc. which you may have; feel free to contact any of us as needed. 

 

And so, with visions of the spring which lies just around the corner, we celebrate our Church’s many wonderful programs, 

ministries, events, and fellowship opportunities and  look forward to realizing our dreams of moving into a beautiful new 

social hall. Your personal generosity, your pledge, will help provide the resources necessary to keep our foundation strong 

this year as, together, we continue to grow into an incredible future. 

 

Thank you,  

Co-Chairs Claudia Miller, Jennifer and Theresa Walton-Fisette, and Marion Yeagler ; and Treasurer Sandy Eaglen 

Fiscal Year 2017 Stewardship Team 

 


